
 
  

 The Newman Catholic Collegiate 
                                                            

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Academy 
“Lord be thy word my rule.” 

Principal:  Mrs H. Rigby BSc(Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

Gloucester Road, Kidsgrove, Stoke-on-Trent ST7 1EL 
Telephone:   01782 637237 

Email:   office@stjohnskidsgrove.org.uk  

 

         Monday 22nd January 2024 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  
 

Year 5 Science Trip – Jodrell Bank Observatory and Space Science Museum 
 
We would like to take Year 5 on a trip to the Jodrell Bank as part of our science topic about 
space. This will take place on Friday 9th February 2024. 
 
The cost of the trip is £15.00, which will include transportation from and back to school. 
 
The trip is available online for your consent and payment, to be completed by Friday 2nd 
February 2024, via your SCOPAY account. If you do not consent to this trip, please call the 
office to advice. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on the day.  If you would like a school packed 
lunch, please indicate this when giving consent via Scopay, those in receipt of Free school 
meals are entitled to a free packed lunch, please select which sandwich your child would like 
when giving consent. 
 
Children need to come into school as normal, in correct school uniform; we will be leaving 
school at 9.00am and returning to school by 3pm. 
 
Any questions please speak to the office or myself. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Wiggs 
Year 5 

mailto:office@stjohnskidsgrove.org.uk

